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This was a requirement that Oregonians voted for with the belief that it would be 

returned if there were a surplus. I don’t believe that this in the interest of the 

Oregonian tax paying citizens especially during these trying times and financially 

recovering from the pandemic. I urge you to do what’s right and return the surplus to 

Oregonian tax payers.  


